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The Principal and staff would like to congratulate the following children who received Awards at our Assemblies on Friday,  
4 December 2015. 
Kinder   Maamu  Zan Haida, Yumi Mason, Latarni Campbell, Jarvis Malin, Drew Marshall, Barra Hunt 
Year 1  Gudhgahh Kelcee Bardwell, Ned Sunderland, Felix Willson, Lucia Battye 
Year 2  Miringama Jett-Lilly Mason, Sam Glasson, Makala Tebbutt, Bailey Lewis, Summer Hoskins, Noah McCue 
Year 2/3 Gadhu Abby Trenerry, Seanna Markwort, James Robson, Edoardo Cementon, Lex Norman,  
    Coby Van Teulingen, Clancy Ballard 
Year 3/4 Bidhu Lachlan Watson, Hunter Fulton-Graham, Michael Davies, Cherie Hill, Harry Huddleston,  
    Ella Marshall 
Year 4/5 Wayalad Sinatra Leon-Naylor, Raymond Parsons, Rebecca Merlino, Regina Nicholls 
Year 5/6 Murrar Jake Hemsted, Reece Rudneski, Sophie Marshall, Campbell Moresi, Tia Bismire 

HONOUR CARDS 
BANNER Heidi Osgood 
5 CARDS Heidi Osgood 
3 CARDS Brayden Clegg-Townsend 
2 CARDS Asha Markwort 
  Barra Hunt 
1 CARD Jarvis Malin 
  Tyler Franks 
  Coby Van Teulingen 

What an incredible year it has been 
for Bermagui PS! As we celebrate 
and share the successes and 
achievements of our students over 
the next two weeks, it is hard to  
believe that 2015 is drawing to a 
close. This will be the final newsletter 
of the year and I would like to take 
this opportunity to thank all of our  
parents, families and friends for your 
continuing support of our wonderful 
school.   
 

On behalf of our incredible staff, I 
would like to wish everyone a happy, 
safe and relaxing holiday break! I 
can’t wait to see you all back in 2016 
for what is shaping up to be a very 
exciting year full of  even more  
sensational opportunities for our  
students and community.   

   Leah Martin 

Neave Ballard from Year 1 Gudhgahh 
Frog is the star of the week. Neave and 
her friend Gracie visited Miss Martin and 
were very excited to discuss their  
computer research on animals. Neave’s 
favourite classroom activity is working on 
her Powerpoint presentation on the 
echidna. She loves playing handball in 
the playground and wants to be a chef 
just like her mum when she  finishes 
school. I’m told she can already make a 
pretty outstanding quiche and salad 
and she is only in Year 1! I can’t wait to 
see what she can cook by the time she 
finishes Year 12!  Keep up the great work 
and positive attitude Neave! 

PRESENTATION DAY DONATIONS 
South East Fibre Exports Pty Ltd 

Simply Springwater 
Neilsons Mitre 10 Hardware 
Wallaga Lake Holiday Park 

Craigh Hurst Engineering P/L 
J & L Merlino Fibreglass & Auto Repairs 

Joy & Frank Puglisi 
Marshall & Tacheci Real Estate 

Julie Rutherford Real Estate 
Clark Law 

Bermagui Golf Pro Shop 
iL Passaggio 

Horizon Credit Union 

PRESENTATION DAY THIS WEDNESDAY 
10am 

Followed by ‘Thank you Morning Tea’ in the Library.  ALL WELCOME! 

YEAR 6 FAREWELL 
AT  SCHOOL 

TUESDAY, 15 DECEMBER 
6PM—YEAR 6 DINNER 

7PM—YEAR 5 to join Year 6 for games 
and dancing 

(please bring soft drink to share) 
Parents invited at 8.45pm for  

9pm pick up 

CONGRATULATIONS to three amazing 
students on receiving a Regional  
Inspire, Succeed, Excel Aboriginal 
education award in Batemans Bay 
yesterday. It is a great honour to  
receive one of these awards for 
which students from all over NSW 
were nominated.  Tamzin McCue’s 
award was for leadership, citizenship 
and community service.  Arthur  
Morris’ award was for Academic 
Achievement in Numeracy.   
Raymond Parsons’ award was for 
Culture, Courage and Commitment. 
We are so proud of all of you! 



CALENDAR 
  9 Dec Presentation Day 
11 Dec Class Parties 
15 Dec Year 6 Farewell 
16 Dec Last Day of Term 4 for students 

 BERMAGUI SURF CLUB 
Year 1 Frogs would like to say a HUGE 
thank you to Peta from Bermagui Surf 

Club who came to  visit our  class.  Thank 
you so much for keeping our community 

safe and the fridge magnets. 

BERMAGUI PUBLIC SCHOOL RAFFLE 
1st  Kianinny Tathra, 2 Nights  

Accommodation, 2 Adults & 
up to 4 Children  

2nd Magic Mountain,  
Merimbula, 2 Adults &  
2 Children 

3rd Finns Skate Shop, Bega $50 
voucher 

4th Bermagui Surf Shop,  
 $15 voucher 
5th Bluewave Seafoods,  
 Bermagui $10 voucher 

 
DRAWN 9 DECEMBER  

AT PRESENTATION DAY 
Tickets are $1.00 each  

Make the boat you designed in 
Week 9 

CANTEEN ROSTER 
 Wed   9.12 Need Help 
  Fri 11.12 Joy Brady 

Community Announcements 
Registered Family Daycare Fun and friendly, opening in Bermagui mid Oct. Contact  
Karen for more details 0403 866 918 
Central Tilba School P&C Fundraiser at the Narooma Kinema. Star Wars the Force  
Awakens. Nibbles & raffles before movie. 17/12 at 6.30pm. $20 per ticket 
Stitches will be opening the uniform shop at Narooma High School on 15/12  from 4.30 - 
6.30pm especially for those with Year 6 students starting high school next year 
Bermagui Breakers Football Club Christmas Party, 13/12 11am-2pm. BBQ lunch and Santa  
Before & After School and Vacation Care Nicole Brown is a registered educator with Bega 
Valley Family Day Care, offering care for 5-12 year olds Mon-Thurs, 7am to 6pm. 
Please call Nicole on 0407 461 062 or Bega Valley Family Day Care 6492 3788 
Legal Advice  a Solicitor will be in Bega on 10/12 to provide free legal advice for women. 
For more info and appointments please contact Louise on 4422 9529 or 1800 229 529 
Bermagui Seaside Fair is on 12/3/16 next year. The theme for the Fair is "Rio Olympics" so 
put on your thinking caps for the fancy dress street parade 
Kids Fishing Workshop for kids 8-14yrs old. Learn how to fish safely and responsibly.  
Merimbula 7/1/16 & 6/4/16, 10am to 2pm. $40 per child. For bookings email  
stephen.thurstan@dpi.nsw.gov.au or call 0438 245 190 

STUDENTS’ LAST DAY OF TERM 4 IS 
WEDNESDAY, 16 DECEMBER 

 

STUDENTS’ FIRST DAY OF 2016 IS 
THURSDAY, 28 JANUARY 

CANTEEN 
Thank you to P&C, staff, students 
and to all volunteers/helpers who 
supported our canteen through 
the year. Wishing you all a Merry 

Christmas a fruitful New Year. 
Beth 


